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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely half term. As we settle
into this busy period, I want to thank you for proactively
logging into Arbor—your engagement has made the transition
much smoother. If you need any support, please email
arborenquiries@prioryschool.com.

Across the school, brilliant learning was observed in our recent
work scrutiny, particularly in Nursery, Year 1, and Year 3, where
creative teaching strategies are enhancing engagement. Next
week, we are looking forward to the Year 3 & 4 Finding Nemo
performances, which promise to be a fantastic showcase of
talent. We are also excited to welcome some very important
guests from Slough who will be attending the performances!
Supporting Our Families During Ramadan

As Ramadan begins on 1st March, we want to extend our
warmest wishes to all our families observing this special month.
To support pupils in Year 3 and above who are fasting, we are
providing:

Dedicated prayer spaces
Quiet areas at lunchtime for those who are fasting
Nasheeds and discussions in assemblies to acknowledge the
significance of this time

We understand that some pupils may fast intermittently, and we
encourage families to communicate any specific needs with us so
we can provide the best support possible.

Headteacher’s News
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Exciting Events Coming Up!

A reminder that World Book Day, Science Week, and Holi are all
approaching, with lots of exciting activities planned!
Dates for Your Diary
📅 7th March – World Book Day
📅 7th–16th March – Science Week
📅 10th March – Holi Colour Run
📅 14th March – Holi Festival
📅 30th or 31st March – Eid Celebrations
📅 2nd April – Easter Egg Hunt
📅 4th April – Priory’s Got Talent
📅 7th April – Easter Holiday begins
We wish all our families observing Ramadan a peaceful and
blessed month, and we thank you for your continued support.
Best wishes,
Mrs. Hannah Foster
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 3rd February

Year 1 - 92.6%
Year 2 - 89.8%
Year 3 - 94.9%
Year 4 - 93.4%
Year 5 - 93.2% 
Year 6 - 96.1%
 
Congratulations to Plum with 100% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 93.2%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Ramadan

https://youtu.be/pGxGhrRM2xk
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s-g8UswAh_s
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?
app=desktop&v=Nz7LUHiFNIg
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Peek at the Week
Year 2 — 28th February 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders Our Learning

 2Newton: Divisha 

2Franklin: Sara 

7.03.25 — World Book Day

10.03.25 — Holi Celebration

13.03.25 — Windsor Castle Trip

27.03.25 — 9.15 The King’s Hat performance

Please read with and to your child every day and 
discuss what you are reading. Once the children 
have used their phonics to decode the words in the 
book, please re-read the book several times over the 
week to help them build up their pace and fluency.

Spellings are sent home on Fridays with a spelling 
quiz the following Friday. Please practice writing 
these spellings daily if possible. Please also login in 
to NumBots and Times Table Rockstars to practise 
both number bonds and times tables.

Please send your child in the correct PE uniform on 
Wednesdays. Please also send your child in with a 
coat daily as we are outside learning in our Year 2 
garden for part of every day. 

 

This week in English, we read 
our new story: The Queen’s Hat 
and generated lots of
descriptive words and phrases to 
describe different London 
landmarks before writing our 
own descriptions. 

In maths, we have been looking at the concept of 
multiplication and building and drawing equal 

groups then writing the 
repeated addition sentence to 
match. 
In History, we enjoyed 
ilearning about the different
fea-
tures of a castle and looking 
at how Windsor Castle has 
changed over time. 
In Computing, we have start-

ed looking at recording data with a focus on 
making and interpreting tally charts this week. 
Next week, we are going to start learning our own 
class story version of The Queen’s Hat and practise 
re-telling it with actions in English. In maths, we are 
going to continue with multiplication, looking at 
arrays and using the X symbol to write 
multiplication number sentences. In DT, we are going
to be making shortbread biscuits and 
looking at where the different ingredients 

come from. We are also looking 

forward to celebrating World Book 
Day on Friday, where we will be 
looking at the determination of the 
character Floyd, who shows great determination to 
get his kite back in the story: Stuck, by Oliver Jeffers. 

 Child of the Week 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

In the garden, we
have enjoyed using
adjectives to
describe a person’s
hair and took part
in this fine motor
activity to create
our own designs. 
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Peek at the Week Year 3— 28th
February 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders 
04.03.25 Year 3/4 performance of Disney’s Finding
Nemo Kids 2pm 

05.03.25 Year 3/4 performance of Disney’s 
Finding Nemo Kids 10am 

07.03.25 World Book Day 

10.03.25 Holi Celebration 

HOMEWORK 

Please read with your child for 

Our Learning 

every day and record this in their 
reading record. Ideas for reading at home can
include reading a library book, a book from school
or home, reading a bedtime story or following a
recipe among other opportunities! 

Books can also be read online at https://
www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ 
Please practise number bonds and multiplication
tables with your child. Times Tables Rockstars:
https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Don’t forget that your child needs to wear the 
correct PE uniform to school each Monday. 

This week, we have been busy rehearsing for our
performance of Disney’s Finding Nemo Kids. We
are really looking forward to sharing the show
with our families next week. In Maths, we have
been continuing to explore measurement of
length using metres, centi- metres and
millimetres. In English, we have begun a unit of
work inspired by a poem called the Sound
Collector. 

Next week, we have a busy week with our 

performances and World Book Day. Children 
are encouraged to come to school on Friday 
dressed as a book character or wearing
pyjamas as a celebration of bedtime stories. In 
Maths, we will be learning how to calculate 
the perimeter of 2d shapes and beginning a 
unit of work focussing of fractions. In English, 
we will continue to explore how poems are 
constructed. In Art, we will be creating a 
collage drawing together what we have learnt. 

at least 15 

minutes 

Word of the Week: complete Follow this link to find

more super daily activities: 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 

Please can Year 3 children wear
their costumes (anything blue)
into school on Tuesday 4th March 

and Wednesday 5th March. 

Thank you! 
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Year 6 Peek at the Week
Friday 28th February 2025 

History -The Mayans 

Important Dates /Reminders Our Learning 

This week, in history, we started our topic on the Ancient
Mayans! We learnt about where and when their
civilisation was and how their society was structured. We
also had the chance to taste different chocolates as it was
considered a luxury in Mayan society! 

In English, we used information we know about the 
Red-Eye virus (from The Last Wild) to write our very own 
newspaper report! 

In maths, we completed our topic on percentages. Next, 
we explored the area and perimeter of rectilinear shapes. 

After half term, in history, we will learn more about the 

Mayan Gods and their importance in Mayan society. In 
computing, we will use the software ‘scratch’ and use 
‘coding’ to make our spirits move! 

In English, we will be exploring more of the story 

through drama and conscience alleys. We will make 
informed decisions and put ourselves in the role of the 
character. 

In maths, we will focus on calculating the area of 

triangles and a parallelogram. 

07.10..25 - World Book Day

10.03.25 — 14.03.25 — Mock SATs Week

10.03.10 — Holi Colour Run

17.03.25 — Natural History Trip

Thursdays: Wear the correct 
PE uniform to school. 

Thursdays: Spelling quiz. 

Homework due. 

PSHRE Focus: Healthy Me. In PSHRE this term, we will learn how to take responsibility for our wellbeing. We
will know about different types of drugs and how they affect the human body — particularly the liver and
the heart. I will understand that some people can be exploited and made to do things that are against the
law. I will know why some people join gangs and the risks this involves . I understand what it means to be

emotionally well and can explore people’s attitudes towards mental health/illness. 

 Child of the week: 

6 Attenborough: Areeb 6 Anning: Tobi 6 Darwin: Kensi 

Word of the Week: lightning 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities: www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 
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Like Priory, the team behind World Book Day recognise the
negative impact of the cost of living on our community and
would like to continue to provide opportunities to celebrate
books and stories but on a realistic budget. For this reason, they
have created a Low-Cost Dressing Up Pack which provides ‘low or
no cost’ costume ideas as well as print out badges, masks etc.
which can be added to clothes that the children already own.

The pack can be found here:
https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-
content/uploads/2025/01/World-Book-Day-2025-low-cost-
dressing-up-pack.pdf

The costumes are largely themed around characters that can be
found in this year’s £1 books that the children are able to
purchase in exchange for their vouchers. 

Remember, that as well as costumes, the children have the
option of wearing pyjamas to school on Friday 7th March to
celebrate bedtime stories.

World Book Day is one of our favourite days in the school
calendar and we look forward to celebrating as a community
next week.

Low-Cost World Book Day Pack
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fZR66TjjrDc
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fZR66TjjrDc


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bOdAzpZIS2U


http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PIQSEq6tEVs

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrPiWFxmY24

http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france
http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PIQSEq6tEVs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrPiWFxmY24
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